
 
 
November 11, 2024 
 
This weekly newsletter from the UH Graduate School contains important information for graduate 
and professional students.  Each week, new items are in red. 
 
3MT Finals: Join us on Friday, November 15 in the Student Center Theater.  Learn about exceptional 
research by graduate students presented in 3 minutes and with one slide!  Must be present in person to 
vote for the People’s Choice Award!!  Congratulations to our finalists (see attached list). 
 
International Education Week is November 18-22: See the full schedule of Events here. 
 
Graduate Student Experience Survey: The University of Houston's Graduate School and the 
Graduate and Professional Student Association (GPSA) would like your feedback on your 
experience in graduate or professional school at UH.  All data that you provide will be 
confidential, and only aggregated data will be reported. The survey will take approximately 10 
minutes to complete and you may choose to enter a raffle for a gift card. Anonymous link to 
survey. Thank you for taking time to provide feedback.  
 
Spring 2025 Enrollment: Spring 2025 Enrollment for graduate students starts on Tuesday, Nov. 
6.  Full enrollment schedule is here.  Take the following steps to enroll for Spring 2025. 

• Resolve any enrollment holds placed on your account (e.g., financial hold, Crossroads 
training hold, prior degree verification hold). Holds can be viewed in your myUH Student 
Center, in the UHGo app, or in the Navigate Student app.    

• Register through myUH. 
 
 
Quick links to resources:  
Coogs Care 
Cougar Cupboard   
Counseling and Psychological Services (CAPS)  
University Career Services 
Graduate Student Ombuds 
Parenting Students 

https://uh.edu/global/events/international-education-week/
https://universityofhouston.iad1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0umLDp16g59lM5U
https://uh.edu/academics/courses-enrollment/enrollment-schedule/
https://uh.edu/go/
https://uh.edu/ussc/navigate/navigate_student/
https://accessuh.uh.edu/login.php
https://uh.edu/coogs-care/
https://uh.edu/dsaes/cougarcupboard/
https://www.uh.edu/caps/
https://uh.edu/ucs/
https://www.uh.edu/graduate-school/ombuds-services/
https://www.uh.edu/wgrc/parenting-students/


Don’t forget to show your school spirit and wear RED on Fridays. 
 
Go COOGS! 
 
 
 


